
Rollout of Online Application Service for Recommendation on Food 

Manufacturer Registration 

 

The Centre for Food Safety of the Food and Environmental Hygiene Department 

announced that with effect from 12 December 2023, traders can apply for 

Recommendation on Food Manufacturer Registration (Applicable to Export of the 

Specified 18 Categories of Food Products to the Mainland) through the Food Trader 

Portal (FTP).  

 

The FTP provides various conveniences for the applicants, enabling them to submit 

applications anytime and anywhere, and to prepare applications with templates and past 

information, thereby saving time for data entry. During the application process, the 

applicant will receive timely updates on the status of the application and can check its 

progress anytime. Besides, e-payment service is also provided at the FTP for applicants 

to pay the application fees conveniently with credit card. 

 

Please click “Useful Information” at www.ftp.cfs.gov.hk for more detailed information 

on the above new measures. For enquiries, please contact us. 
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